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Bullock Announces Grant to Improve Wastewater Infrastructure in Moore 

 
HELENA - Governor Bullock announced a grant of $625,000 to be awarded to the Town of Moore for wastewater 
system upgrades.  
 
“All Montanans should have reliable wastewater infrastructure,” said Bullock. “We’re able to completely update 
the wastewater system for the community, ensuring clean drinking water and creating good-paying construction 
jobs in the process.” 
 
The grant is part of the Treasure State Endowment Program (TSEP) program, which is designed to help fund 
infrastructure projects throughout Montana. The grant will help ensure that all the residents of Moore have 
access to clean, drinkable water. 
 
More information on the grant can be accessed through the Community Development Division at 406-841-2770 
or e-mail DOCTSEP@mt.gov.  
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